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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

  

Thank you for your prayers and devotion as we continue to keep our True Father in our hearts. We also send all of our 

love and support to our True Mother, who is at Father' side at this time, as she has been throughout her entire life. 

  

Our Senior Pastor, Rev. In Jin Moon, has just returned from Korea where she, along with her family, was at our Father's 

side this past week, totally supporting True Mother. Mother asked In Jin Nim to return to America and to tour the nation 

right away, bringing the news of our True Father and comfort to all of our families. As we have heard, Mother is asking us 

all to remain in prayer, but to be strong and to continue to work even harder to accomplish God's will. She said, "For us, 

there is no stopping!" 

  

As soon as she returned, In Jin Nim requested that we work with the District Pastors to set up a national tour. This is a 

wonderful opportunity for all of our families to hear our Senior Pastor in person and to show her all of the great 

development of Lovin' Life Ministries. As we celebrate the fourth anniversary of True Parents' appointment of In Jin Nim 

as President and CEO of HSA-UWC in America, we are reminded of her groundbreaking Listening Tour that began 

nearly four years ago. We have come a long way since then under her leadership and with absolute unity with our True 

Parents. 

  

The tour schedule is as follows: 

  

Tuesday, August 21: New York 

Wednesday, August 22: Los Angeles 

Thursday, August 23: San Francisco Bay Area 

Friday, August 24: Seattle 

  

Monday, August 27: Boston 

Tuesday, August 28: Washington, D.C. 

Wednesday, August 29: Chicago 

Thursday, August 30: Miami 

  

We warmly invite all of our families to make every effort to attend and to hear our Senior Pastor in person. I know how 

much she is looking forward to sharing with each and every one of you. She truly is bringing the heart of our True Mother 

to all of America. 

  

Looking forward to seeing you again! 
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